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• There will be a Club Leadership Management Business Seminar being held on 
February 14th at the Koger Center.   

o Class will begin at 8 am and run approxametly until 4 pm. 
o Required for all new clubs, but highly reccomended for all established 

club boards and coaches as well.   
o Club Recognition and Excellence will be included in this seminar. 
o There is no cost for this event for registered clubs and coches. 
o Registration and announcement is already posted on VSI website. 


